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OFFICIAL 

Marion Road and Sir Donald Bradman Drive 

Intersection Upgrade 

Site investigation activities 

The Australian and South Australian governments have committed $85 million (50:50) in funding 
towards an upgrade of the intersection of Marion Road and Sir Donald Bradman Drive. 

We look forward to engaging with the community in the coming months about this project. This will be an 
opportunity to share further information about the key insights learnt through the planning work undertaken 
so far, as well as seek important feedback to help inform the detailed design process. 

Upcoming site investigation activities  

Service locating works are being undertaken at the intersection of Marion Road and Sir Donald Bradman 
Drive. Night works are required to ensure the works can be undertaken safely and efficiently. 

Night works will be undertaken at various locations through and around the intersection as required, from 
Monday, 24 October for approximately two weeks. Hours of work are between 8pm and 6am, Monday 
to Friday, weather permitting. 

These works involve service locating equipment to detect any underground services and potholing works. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

The intersection will remain open to traffic at all times. Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the 
vicinity of the works. Please take extra care when workers are on site and observe speed limits, lane 
restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours. 

Public transport services will remain operational however, bus stops may require temporary relocation. 
Advance notice of any temporary changes will be provided at the bus stops and on the Adelaide Metro website 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au  

The Department appreciates your cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 

Further information 

For more information on the project, to register for project updates, please contact the project team via the 

details below: 

• Phone: 1300 794 880 

• Email: DIT.MarionSDB@sa.gov.au  

• Visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/MarionSDB  

Regards, 

Marion Road and Sir Donald Bradman Drive Intersection Upgrade engagement team             
#19374683 
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